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October 15th, 2020 
 
 
 
PCC Members,  
 
As we move closer to colder weather, with schools open and the anticipation of flu season during the ongoing COVID 
pandemic, we expect that PPE will continue to be a necessity to keep ourselves and our communities safe. 
 
Our partner, Ferno Canada has made a generous offer to all PCC Members. 
 
Ferno’s reusable Face Shield has received a lot of positive feedback for its quality and design and they would like to offer 
this important piece of protective equipment to the PCC membership at a significantly reduced price. A guaranteed 
collective order of 50,000 shields through the membership would allow Ferno to extend a low price of just $2.90 per 
shield. 
 
Based upon the larger collective quantity, Paramedic Services would have the opportunity to purchase the exact quantity 
they require at the same great price. Ferno is asking that services are able to commit to purchase at least 50,000 shields 
over six months to be able to take advantage of the group discount. 
 
Below is a mock-up of the face shield, free from any corporate logos. The imprint may be altered, if desired, however all 
50,000 face shields must use the same imprint design. 
 

  
 
 
The Paramedic Chiefs of Canada would like to thank Ferno for their support and generous proposal during this 
challenging time for the Paramedic Community. 
If you are interested in this proposal, please feel free to contact either Abby Fernandes or Kelly Nash at the below email 
address. 
 
Abby Fernandes  
a.fernandes@fernocanada.ca  
905-615-0909 ext. 200 
 
Kelly Nash 
ed@paramedicchiefs.ca  
(403) 463-1210 
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